Ashlyn Stoddard
Saco
LD 227

My name is Ashlyn Stoddard of Saco, Maine. I am writing to strongly oppose LD
227. It takes away the rights of parents to protect their children and involves our state
in the business of other states and their families. We have enough to deal with in our
own state and with Mainers themselves.



